Dear Valued Guests,

We hope this message finds you well. To ensure the safety and comfort of all our patrons, we
have revised our in-restaurant dining policies. Please take a moment to familiarize yourself with
the new guidelines:

New Dining Policies:

o All guests must make a reservation prior to dining.

o Mask wearing is encouraged when not at your table.

« Hand sanitizers are available at multiple locations throughout the restaurant.

e Social distancing measures will be enforced within dining areas.

o Contactless payment options are available and recommended.

e We kindly ask that you limit your dining time to 90 minutes during peak hours.

Your safety and satisfaction are our top priorities. Thank you for your understanding and support
as we implement these changes. We look forward to welcoming you back to our restaurant!

Sincerely,
[Your Restaurant Name]
[Contact Information]



